Asbury Theological Seminary

ePLACE: preserving, learning, and creative exchange

Correspondence

Indian Springs Camp Meeting

2021

Box 1-74 (Correspondence, 1956)

ATS Special Collections and Archives

Follow this and additional works at: https://place.asburyseminary.edu/indianspringscmcorrespondence



Mr and Mrs H. W. Pittman, 160 Rogers Street, Macon, Georgia.

Dear Mr. and Mrs Pittman:

We had a great camp this year. Some of the best preaching, singing and prayer meetings I was ever priviledged to be in. The crowd was off an everage of about 50 at the hotel but they came in from other places and we had the usual attendance at the tabernacle.

I have not learned just what the collaction was but on Thursday we were \$500.00 ahead of a year ago. We asked for \$13,500.00 but I feel that we came up short by a considerable amount and gave Mr. Luce our note for \$5000.00 for a \$6500.00 obligation on the tabernacle.

We certainly missed both of you during the camp and was so sorry that you could not be with us. Wishing for you a speedy and complete recovery, I remain,

Very sincerely yours.

W. S. McKibben.